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Enquiries: H. Steenkamp E-mail: steenkamp.h@dhet.gov.za 

 
Enquiries: Mr. Clement Moeng Tel: 011 206 1129 E-mail: moeng.c@dhet.gov.za 

 
                      

To:  ALL SETA Artisan Certification Managers 
       Director: INDLELA Trade Test Centre  
 
Cc:  Director QCTO Certification  
       Mr. Rowen Paul 
 
 
NAMB CLOSURE DURING DECEMBER 2023 
 
Dear Colleagues  

 

Following the approval of the closure of the Department of Higher Education and Training during December 2023 

by the Minister, and the special public holiday granted by our President, the NAMB (Artisan Certification unit) 

would like to inform stakeholders about the following important dates: 

 

Last submissions of applications:    5 December 2023 

Last day of collecting certificates by SETAs:   12 December 2023 

First Submissions:      15 January 2024  

 

Wishing you a safe and joyful festive season.  

 

Yours in artisan development. 

 
 
__________________________ 
Ms. Heilene Steenkamp 
Acting Director: NAMB 
Date: 7 November 2023 
 
 
__________________________ 
Mr. Jowie Bopape 
Acting Chief Director: INDLELA\NAD 
Date 22 November 2023
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